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02/08/2024  14:43:432024/3065/T OBJ Wendy Levitt I object to the felling of this fine and unusual tree. A TPO has been placed on the tree only recently (TPO 

C1314 2023) on account of its contribution to the corridor of gardens between Edis Street and Princess Road, 

and its environmental amenity - particularly being an evergreen species of a highly attractive nature. In 

addition, since the felling of the fig tree in the garden of 33 Princess Road, the mimosa is now entirely visible 

from Chalcot Road and the public view.

I would like to know to what extent the situation has changed since November 2023 when Camden did not find 

the mimosa to be contributing to significant  cracking. 

What is the value of a TPO?
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